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Local 1059
Hosts First Ever
Trades Awareness Day

$830k Grant Helps 
Launch Training 
Centre Renovations

James Mackinnon 
Scholarship Fund 
Supports 27 Students

LOCAL 
1059 
ACES
CHARITY GOLF 
TOURNAMENT
Members, employers, partners
raise record amount for
United Way Elgin Middlesex.
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STATE OF THE UNION

Dear Members,

As we head from summer into fall, contributed 
construction hours continue to hold steady despite 
work recently slowing down in a number of sectors. 
Due to high interest rates, residential construction 
— specifically single-family homes — has slowed 
as developers, home builders, and home buyers 
wait for a sign that rates will stabilize. Fortunately, 
because our organization and the work we perform 
is so diverse, members have been able to find jobs in 
busier sectors.

The Local continues to grow and expand. To make 
room for this growth, we’ve successfully obtained 
an Apprentice Capital Grant from the provincial 
government worth $830,000. The funds will be 
used to cover a significant renovation in our Training 
Centre that will unlock extra classrooms and training 
space.

The Local has also applied to the province’s Skills 
Development Fund for potential funding that would 
allow us to build a northern satellite office and 
Training Centre to serve members and signatory 
contractors in Huron, Perth, Grey, and Bruce counties. 
We are hoping to receive positive news about our 
application in the coming months.

The Local is constantly trying to bring awareness to 
the skilled trades and the great career opportunities 

they provide. We hosted our first annual LiUNA Local 
1059 Trades Awareness Day in May. Community 
members from London and the surrounding area 
attended the event to learn more about the education 
and experiences our Local has to offer. The event was 
successful, directly resulting in the recruitment of new 
apprentices and new skilled members.

The Local’s three charity golf tournaments were 
also very successful this summer, raising a total of 
$212,000 for United Way branches in Southwestern 
Ontario. To accommodate high demand, next year’s 
employer/industry tournament in London will grow 
to include two simultaneous events. Local 1059 
has now donated nearly $2 million to the United 
Way over the past 23 years.  We should be proud 
of the significant impact this money will have in the 
communities we work and live in.

Finally, on behalf of the Local’s staff and its entire 
Executive Board, I want to reiterate how grateful 
we are to represent your interests day in and day 
out. We have the best, most skilled workforce in the 
region, hands down. We are proud to work on your 
behalf to continue to grow and strengthen this great 
Local.

All my best, 

Brandon MacKinnon
Business Manager

Brandon MacKinnon,

Business Manager

LiUNA Local 1059
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BUSINESS REP RE-CAP

Perry ThomasNathan Moniz Dani Bartlett

A significant grievance filed 
against EAN Construction 
Group Limited was 
successfully settled in 
August. The company had 
failed to pay members for 
their pension, benefits, 
and training remittances, 
among other obligations. 
As part of the settlement, all 
affected members will be 
made whole. In total, Local 
1059 will recover more than 
$180,000.

Hernandez Construction, 
one of our newest signatory 
employers, has signed a 
Voluntary Recognition 
Agreement that will ensure 
their required labour force 
specializing in demolition 
and asbestos abatement 
is supplied by Local 1059. 
This agreement represents 
an acknowledgement from 
Hernandez Construction 
that our members are 
essential to the growth of 
the company.

Local 1059 has recently 
certified The Restorers 
Group Inc. and 
negotiations are ongoing 
to finalize a collective 
agreement allowing our 
members to perform more 
work in the restoration 
sector. 

We have also ratified 
a historic collective 
agreement with Foundation 
Building Materials that 
includes a 12.4 per cent 
wage increase over the next 
three years, as well as other 
language that will benefit 
the overall health and well-
being of the bargaining unit.

Our industrial sector has been busy bargaining with employers this 
summer. Thanks to many hard-working teams, we have ratified deals 
for workers with the following companies:

•	 C&W Services (Cleaners at Children’s Aid Society in London)

•	 GDI (Cleaners at 3M in London)

•	 Commercial Cleaning Services (Custodians at high schools in 

Strathroy)

•	 Double M&M (Cleaners in Sarnia)

•	 Toure – (Custodians at W. Ross Macdonald School in Brantford)

•	 Dexterra - (Building maintenance workers at Century Centre in 

London)

•	 Metropolitan Maintenance – (Cleaners at Pall Mall in London)

•	 GDI - (Cleaners at White Oaks Mall in London)

We will continue working hard to get fair deals at the following 
locations. Please support these members as we bargain: 

•	 Commercial Cleaning Services - (Custodians at Kettle Creek, 

Springfield, West Lorne, Monsignor Morrison, and South Dorchester 

public schools)

•	 GDI (Cleaners at City Centre in London)

•	 Commercial Cleaning Services - (Cleaners  at provincial government 

buildings in London) 

•	 Toure - (Custodians at Robarts School for the Deaf in London)

We are extremely concerned about the loss of work at The Table and 
Chair Company, a long-standing London furniture store now going out 
of business as its owner retires. We’re fighting on behalf of 18 employees 
for a fair closure agreement that honours over 169 years of collective 
labour. Local 1059 will support these workers with whatever comes next.  

In the fall, we’re going back to the table to bargain deals for the 
following locations:

•	 Commercial Cleaning Services - (Custodians at St. Joes and North 

Middlesex secondary schools)

•	 Precise Janitorial (Arva)

•	 Metropolitan Maintenance  – (City Wide and Bell buildings in 

London)

•	 A-plus – (Cleaners for London social housing units)

•	 JA – (Cleaners at the Omni building in London)

•	 ServiceMaster - (Cleaners at various City of London sites)

•	 GDI - (Cleaners at One London Place)
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BUSINESS REP RE-CAP

Danny De Sousa Josh Stewart Joe Calvo

Three grievances in the Utilities sector have 
been successfully settled over the past 
several months. 

Earlier this year, Local 1059 settled a grievance 
against Ramkey Communications in the 
amount of $20,000. Ramkey had been using 
non-members to perform work covered by a 
collective agreement. 

Minutes of settlement were reached following 
a grievance against Aecon Gas this summer, 
also for using non-members to perform work 
covered by a collective agreement. 

Local 1059 negotiated a settlement with 
Metro Infrastructure after the company 
violated the collective agreement by 
submitting late remittances for union 
members. Nearly $25,000 was recovered by 
the settlement.

In addition to the successful grievances, 
the union is glad to announce that Tdot 
Group has signed a Voluntary Recognition 
Agreement ensuring their required labour 
force is supplied by Local 1059.

Also this summer, GTel locates and Krene 
Utility Locate Services were certified in board 
area 28 by the Ontario Labour Relations 
Board. GTel is a 16-member unit and Krene is 
a six-member unit.

Two grievances with L-82 
Construction related to 
subcontracting violations 
have been successfully 
settled this summer.

L-82 violated its collective 
agreement with Local 1059 
in June when the company 
hired a non-unionized 
contractor for a job in 
northwest London without 
providing any supporting 
evidence that it was unable 
to secure a union contractor 
for the work.

A second grievance was 
filed a month later after L-82 
again subcontracted utility 
work to a non-unionized 
company, this time for 
work on a project in south 
London, without providing 
proper justification.

L-82 has agreed it violated 
the collective agreement 
in both cases and has paid 
$10,000 in total damages. 
L-82 has also agreed to 
notify a minimum of four 
Local 1059 signatory 
contractors when 
subcontracting utility work 
in the future, in accordance 
with its collective 
agreement with the union.
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Province starts
pre-development 
work for new 
nuclear generation 
to power Ontario’s 
growth
Bruce Power — one of Local 1059’s 
signatory employers —  has launched 
community consultations and 
an environmental assessment to 
determine if it’s possible to add up 
to 4,800 megawatts (MW) of new 
nuclear generation onto its current 
site.

The plans were unveiled at a news 
conference in July when the provincial 
government announced pre-
development work on what could be 
Ontario’s first large-scale nuclear build 
in over three decades. 

Local 1059 business representative 
Adam Millman attended the event on 
behalf of the union.

Electricity demand in Ontario is rising 
for the first time since 2005. Experts at 
the province’s Independent Electricity 
System Operator have recommended 
that the province begin planning the 
development of new long-lead assets, 
including nuclear power, to meet 
increasing electricity demand in the 
2030s and beyond.

Federal approval is the first step in the 
process for approving and building 
new nuclear power generation 
projects, which could take a decade 
or longer. A new nuclear station 
would create thousands of new jobs 
and generate billions of dollars in 
economic activity across the province, 
officials said in July.

“Nuclear power has been the stable 
backbone of Ontario’s clean electricity 
system for decades, and Bruce 
Power is ready to play an integral 
role in addressing the province’s 
future needs,” said Mike Rencheck, 
Bruce Power’s president and CEO. 
“We are starting the federal Impact 
Assessment process to look at new 
nuclear generation on our site now, 
to maximize the future optionality for 
clean electricity in the province.”  

LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE

REP/STAFF UPDATES

Ontario doubling 
career fairs to help 
more young people 
enter skilled trades
Level Up! — a series of multi-day career 
fairs focused on the skilled trades — 
will be expanding to more cities across 
Ontario over the next several months, the 
provincial government has announced. 

Launched last year, the province-wide 
career fairs are expected to attract over 
25,000 students in grades 7 to 12, as well 
as parents and jobseekers. Each event is 
an opportunity to learn about Ontario’s 
144 skilled trades and hear from local 
tradespeople and employers. 

Experts have estimated that Ontario will 
need over 100,000 new skilled trades 
workers if the province wants to meet its 
ambitious housing targets over the next 
decade.  Local 1059 is looking forward to 
attending London’s Level Up! career fair 
Nov. 1 - 2 at the Western Fair District’s 
pavilion  

Ontario providing free 
job training for at-risk 
workers in London
Four new government-funded training 
projects will help hundreds of local job seekers 
and students prepare for meaningful jobs in 
London and the surrounding region, officials 
say.

Led by Over 55 London, Youth Opportunities 
Unlimited, Pathways Employment Help Centre 
and WePrep Inc., the programs are designed to 
prioritize at-risk youth and job seekers over the 
age of 55 — groups traditionally shut out of the 
job market. 

Nearly 400 jobseekers and 2,300 students are 
expected to benefit from the programs, gaining 
skills for careers in construction, manufacturing, 
property maintenance, hospitality, retail, and 
other in-demand industries.

Participants will have the chance to explore 
a range of employment and training options 
through hands-on training, apprenticeships, on-
the-job learning, and financial literacy courses. 
The financial literacy courses run by We Prep 
Inc. will be hosted at the Local 1059 Training 
Centre on Wilton Grove Road  

Ontario providing free training
for construction workers
Three brand new, government-funded projects will help more than 2,000 women and young 
people across Ontario prepare for careers in the construction trades, officials say.

According to an announcement at the beginning of August, the Provincial Building and 
Construction Trades Council of Ontario will lead all three projects with $3.6 million in funding from 
the provincial government.

The first project will help 700 tradeswomen gain the leadership, communications, health and safety 
training, and networking opportunities they need to start and advance rewarding careers in the 
industry. 

The second project will provide 1,500 people with access to online resources and training tools so 
they can explore the skilled trades, build core skills, and find apprenticeship opportunities in their 
profession of choice. 

The third project is an expansion of the PBCTCO’s Tomorrow’s Trades program to London and 
Ottawa, where over 60 at-risk students are expected to benefit from hands-on learning, behind the 
scenes access to high-profile construction projects, and training. The program has previously run in 
Toronto, Hamilton, and Sudbury  

Increase to Ontario’s minimum wage
A reminder that Ontario’s new minimum wage — $16.55 per hour — officially takes effect in 
October. The bump, announced in March, will make Ontario’s minimum wage the third highest 
in the country. The Yukon’s minimum wage is $16.77 per hour and the federal minimum wage in 
Canada is $16.65  
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Local 1059 increasing training capacity with major $830K grant

TRAINING CENTRE

Plans to expand the Local 1059 Training 
Centre are now underway, beginning with 
a demolition project being completed by 
our members at Jobi Construction.

On the second floor of the Training 
Centre, a crew from Jobi Construction 
recently began clearing out large 
pieces of equipment, HVAC, and other 
infrastructure previously used by the 
building’s former owners.. 

When they’re done, work will continue to 
transform the roughly 3,500 square-foot 
area into a brand new classroom and 
multi-purpose space as well as resource 
rooms, offices, and washrooms.

Local 1059 has been quickly growing since 
its move to Wilton Grove Road in 2020. 

The ongoing project to expand our 
training space is fully funded by a 
$830,000 Apprenticeship Capital Grant 
from the provincial government.

The new space is expected to be ready by 
the summer of 2024.

Stay tuned to our social media feeds for 
more updates as the project continues  
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Local 1059’s first ever Trades Awareness Day 
— one of our newest public education and 
recruitment efforts — roared out of the gates 
this spring when more than 200 people showed 
up for interactive tours of the Local 1059 
Training Centre.

Organized against the backdrop of Ontario’s 
skilled worker shortage, the open house-style 
event held on May 27 was designed to encourage 
potential apprentices and more seasoned workers 
to consider a career with Local 1059. 

Those who attended were able to try their 
hand at a construction exercise, speak to the 
union’s certified instructors, and learn about the 
rewarding, in-demand careers that are available 
to members. Participants also learned about the 
strong wages, benefits, and pension packages 
Local 1059 members receive while building and 
maintaining the communities where we live, 
work, and play.

Feedback from the event was very positive. 
Local 1059 also made the news that day, getting 
coverage in the London Free Press and CTV. 

We’d like to thank the London District Concrete 
Forming Association and the London Sewer 
and Watermain, Curb, Gutter and Sidewalk 
Contractors Association for their financial 
support. We’re looking forward to growing this 
event next year 

Local 1059 opens its 
doors for first ever
Trades Awareness Day
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CELEBRATING SUCCESS

The 2023 Local 1059 James MacKinnon 
Scholarship Fund Recipients

UNIVERSITY
SCHOLARSHIPS 
$3,000 each

•	 Jonelle Clarke

•	 Candace Dieker

•	 Medina Sakiri

•	 Davida Cordeiro

•	 Felicity Dyck

•	 Matt Starowicz

COLLEGE
SCHOLARSHIPS
$2,000 each
•	 Makenzi Brown

•	 Tristyn Brick

•	 Chloe Rands

•	 Tara Hathaway

•	 Owen Garland

GENERAL
AWARDS
$800 each

•	 Keisha Fowler-McIntyre

•	 Nathanael Szubert

•	 Megan Merner

•	 Nardos Kassa

•	 Andres Ramirez-
Rodrigues

•	 Andres Jama

•	 Darian Greening

•	 Hunter Ballantyne

•	 Angele Patry

•	 Breeanna Berdan

•	 Ava Solinas

•	 Tyler Perrow

•	 Emma Buggy

•	 Joelle Barkho

•	 Paige Di Loreto

•	 Chinedu Chibuzor

After receiving a record number of applications this summer, we were very proud to present 
27 worthy recipients with scholarship awards to help support their academic endeavours 
during the 2023-2024 school year.

Now in its fourth year, the Local 1059 James MacKinnon Scholarship Fund is providing financial 
support to more hard-working Local 1059 members and their dependents than ever. Nearly 
$41,000 in scholarships were handed out this year. We are very pleased to help recipients reach 
their academic goals, paving their way to brighter futures. 

Congratulations to all of our 2023-2024 recipients, and best of luck with your studies! We look 
forward to awarding more deserving recipients next year!  

Member Daniel Granger, Breeanna Berdan, and Director of Communications Chris Montanini 

Chinedu Chibuzor, member Amaka Chibuzor, 
and Business Rep Dani Bartlett 

Business Manager Brandon MacKinnon, Tara Hathaway, and member Tyler Hathaway Member Easton McIntyre, Keisha Fowler-McIntyre, and 
Business Rep Perry Thomas

Business Rep Nathan Moniz with Emma Buggy and familyAngele Patry, Business Rep Brian Carlos, member Anthony Jefferson and family 

Member Tyler Perrow and Sector Coordinator 
Josh Stewart 

Business Rep Joe Calvo and Ava Solinas

Member Adam Greening, Darian Greening, and Business Rep Danny De Sousa 

Member Tim Nessel, Owen Garland, and Business Rep Adam Millman 

CHECK OUT MORE PHOTOS HERE!
https://bit.ly/1059scholarship
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EMPLOYER NOTICES

Local 1059 raises $200,000
at 2023 charity golf tournaments
Our 23rd annual charity golf tournaments at FireRock Golf Club on 
August 11 and 12 were a great success this year. An incredible grand 
total of $200,000 was raised between the employer and member 
tournaments! 

With the invaluable support of our membership, signatory employers, 
and industry partners, we raised $40,000 more than we did in 2022, 
inching us even closer to a total of $2 million raised since the inception 
of the tournaments 23 years ago! 

All funds raised will help empower United Way Elgin Middlesex 
to further their reach and impact through the many life-affirming 
programs and services this incredible organization provides within our 
community. 

The champions of Saturday’s members’ tournament are Matthew 
Cronin, Connor McAffer, Daryl Sutton, and Manny Silveira. Congrats as 
well to closest-to-the-pin winner Duncan Greidanus and longest drive 
winners Jazmine Goddard and Brett Overholt. 

We look forward to golfing “fore” a great cause again next year and 
reaching our $2 million fundraising milestone! 

VISIT THE FOLLOWING LINK to view the full album of photos 
from the member tournament: https://shorturl.at/ioIOU

https://shorturl.at/ioIOU
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EMPLOYER NOTICES

Between July and August, Local 1059 
hosted member events at Sauble Speedway 
and Delaware Speedway as part of our 
sponsorship agreements with both raceways. 

It was great to have members and their 
families out at the races in both our northern 
and London regions, and to cheer Local 1059 
member Matt Langford on as he took part in 
the races at Delaware Speedway. Check out a 
few photos from the two events below!

Make sure you keep your eye on your email 
and create an account for the official Local 
1059 member app to stay in the loop on 
upcoming member events! 

Local 1059 members
satisfy need for speed
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Local 1059 Members Bester and Reid
REEL IN WINNERS
Local 1059 was proud to return as presenting sponsor of the 35th 
Annual Owen Sound Salmon Spectacular between August 25 and 
September 2. This event is one of the most significant annual events 
within our northern catchment area. We’re proud to support our 
community while also increasing awareness about the many fulfilling 
opportunities within unionized construction work. In addition to 
hosting a sponsor tent at the event where we were able to connect 
with attendees, we ran radio and print ads. We also caught up with a 
few members who were participating in the derby. 

Special mention goes to the Local 1059 members who opened and 
closed the event on a strong note! Luke Bester won top trout on 
the opening day, and Derek Reid won top salmon on the final day. 
Congratulations to you both! 



14

COMMUNITY GIVING

Over the past few months, we’ve been 
proud to provide support to several of the 
incredible organizations that work hard to 
better our communities.

Local 1059 is honoured to be supporting 
the construction of a new forever home for 
Humane Society London & Middlesex with a 
$25,000 donation. This new facility will help 
more than double its current capacity and 
improve day-to-day operations for the staff 
and volunteers providing important animal 
welfare services in the London area. 

We were also proud to make a $9,500 gift to 
Ekcoe Central public school in Glencoe, which 
will benefit a variety of important projects, 
including Ekcoe Central’s student nutrition 
program, the replacement of worn-out 
equipment, welcoming experts in mental and 
physical health to speak with students, and 
using new technology to address a literacy 
gap that teachers have noticed following the 
pandemic. 

We look forward to partnering with Ekcoe 
Central on educational sessions for students 
to equip them with knowledge about the 
fulfilling, well paid, in-demand careers 
available to them within the skilled trades. 

Finally, we’re pleased to support the London 
Children’s Museum and their big upcoming 
move to 100 Kellogg Lane with a donation 
of $30,000. Our donation will support the 
organization’s capital campaign as well as a 
construction-themed exhibit, which will help 
kids develop hands-on learning. 

Local 1059 members also receive discounts on 
memberships as part of our partnership with 
London Children’s Museum. Stay tuned to our 
social media accounts for more information 
following the museum’s future grand opening 
at 100 Kellogg Lane 

Building and Bettering
our Communities
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IN THE COMMUNITY

Pre-apprentices lend a helping 
hand to Local 1059 partners
Our Training Centre is always working hard to provide our pre-
apprentices and apprentices with cutting-edge training. Part of this 
involves outreach projects, which provides trainees with hands-on 
experience and the satisfaction of seeing a project come full circle from 
planning to completion while also providing the organizations that give 
back to our community with upgrades to their infrastructure, free of cost. 

In July, pre-apprentices provided upgrades to the LUSO Community 
Services Community Resource Portable under the guidance of Local 
1059 Training Instructors Luke Caranci and Kyle Hodgins. The portable 
acts as a pick-up site for basic needs, such as emergency food and 
clothing. Local 1059 pre-apprentices laid a walkway of patio stones, 
hammered in new shingles, patched a hole in the wall, and prepped a 
new door, having previously repaired the steps to the portable in 2021.

Our pre-apprentices also expanded the concrete pads at Tricar Field 
in August under the guidance of Training Instructors Luke Caranci and 
Andrew Duarte. This project improved conditions for local soccer club 
FC London, an organization we are also proud to sponsor 

Members on the job

Members from Del-Ko Paving & Construction and K & H Asphalt, 
Sealing & Striping re-paving The Local 1059 parking lot

Members Mark Michalak (left), 
Gerry Amaral, and Godwin 
Ogbeide working on a 
residential project in London 
for Old Oak Properties

Local 1059 Business Rep 
Nathan Moniz (left) with 
stewards Armando Perez and 
Dean Leroux 7of GA Masonry, 
working on an industrial 
project off of Veterans 
Memorial Parkway in London

Steward Juan Hernandez (left) and member Mark Teves of Aecon 
Utilities looking after Ontario’s fibre internet infrastructure



16

NORTHERN CORNER

On July 8, we held our 2nd annual charity golf tournament at Saugeen 
Golf Club in Port Elgin for members living in our northern regions. 

With the help of nearly 100 Local 1059 members we raised a total of 
$12,000 to be split between United Way Bruce Grey and United Way Perth 
Huron. These are the two United Way agencies that provide meaningful 
supports and services to those who need it most in our northern 
catchment area. We’re proud to lend a hand to the important work each of 
these agencies do. 

A big thank you to each of our members who participated and showcased 
your community spirit. Congratulations to our winning team: Aaron 
Bastien, Chris Dwinnell, and Jake Breutigam. Congrats as well to closest-
to-the-pin winner Robert Palsa and our longest drive winners Katie Thede 
and Jake Breutigam.

We’re proud to have another successful northern tournament in the books, 
and we look forward to hosting an even more successful tournament in 
2024! 

TO VIEW THE FULL ALBUM OF PHOTOS FROM THE DAY,

visit the following link: https://shorturl.at/btCO6

Second annual charity golf 
tournament in Port Elgin raises $12K

Main St. 
Reconstruction
in Paisley
Throughout the summer months, 
members working for Harold Sutherland 
Construction performed major 
roadwork on the main street in Paisley, 
ON, located in Bruce County. These are 
a few photos from the job site, featuring 
members Phil Greig and Trevor Karn, who 
worked hard to revitalize the downtown 
core of the village 

https://shorturl.at/btCO6
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BENEFITS BROADCAST

A reminder to all members: If you need help with addictions or 
mental health challenges, get in touch with Josh Keene at Addiction 
Services of Thames Valley for confidential counselling. This is a free 
service included as part of your benefits package as a member of 
Local 1059  

Josh Keene at Canadian Mental Health Association, Thames Valley 
Addiction and Mental Health Services | Josh.Keene@cmhatv.ca
519-673-3242 ext. 230 | Cell: (226) 376-2629

DID YOU KNOW?

24/7 Telemedicine Service
We would like to remind you that the MembersHealth 
telemedicine service is available to 
all eligible members and their 
dependants 24/7/365.
If you have concerns about 
your health, skip the long wait 
at your neighbourhood walk-in 
clinic and call 1-800-484-0152. 
You can speak to a doctor within 
minutes on your phone, tablet, 
or PC 

Global Benefits – which administers 
the Local 1059 Benefit Trust – has 
an app that allows our members to 
easily file benefits claims right from 
their mobile device! Just search 
‘Global Benefits’ wherever you 
download your apps 

Looking for contact information 
or office hours for the Dental, 
Optical, or Chiropractic/Massage 
offices in the Local 1059 Wellness 
Centre? Head to liunalocal1059.
com, click on Current Members 
& Apprentices, and scroll 
down for all the info you 
need. Reminder: you can also 
easily book appointments online 
via the Local 1059 app!

We’ve developed this app in order to bring our members 
the tools and resources they need at their fingertips. 
The app will allow members to book Wellness Centre 
appointments, sign up for training classes, view their ROT 
card, easily pay their dues, and access news, updates, and 
member discounts, plus so much more! Keep an eye out for 
full information coming soon  

The Official
Local 1059 App is Live!

App Store
(for iPhone users):
Scan the QR code or 
search “LiUNA Local 
1059” on the App 
Store. 

Google Play Store
(for Android users): 
Scan the QR code or 
search “LiUNA Local 
1059” on the Google 
Play Store.

Wellness Centre

mailto:Josh.Keene@cmhatv.ca
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We’re always looking for ways to improve the lives of our members and your families by offering added perks for being a member of Local 
1059. Recently, we’ve partnered with a number of local businesses to secure various discounts for you. Check out the deals below, and be sure to 
keep an eye on our social media channels and future newsletters – we’ll continue to update you as we add more perks to the list! 

MEMBER PERKS & DEALS   

GoodLife Fitness

We recently partnered with GoodLife Fitness 
Clubs to offer you a Corporate Membership 
rate for you and up to four family members. 
You will have received this information by 
email and letter mail, but in case you missed 
it, visit corporate.goodlifefitness.com to 
register. 

Adrenaline MMA

We are also pleased to be able to offer Local 
1059 members a 20% discount at Adrenaline 
MMA Training & Fitness. Just show your 
union card to receive the discounted rate on 
monthly memberships. Check them out at 
adrenalinemma.ca

The London Lightning

$14 tickets available to all LiUNA Local 
1059 members using the promo code 
LIGHTNINGLOCAL.
This price is valid for any regular season 
game. Visit lightningbasketball.ca

Collins Formal Wear

Local 1059 members get 15% off menswear 
purchases. Just show your union card!

Mark’s

Local 1059 members get a 15% discount at 
any Mark’s location. Just show your union 
card!

Red Wing
879 Wellington Rd. | stores.redwingshoes.com/london-on

NEW DISCOUNT: Local 1059 members 
receive 10% off at Red Wing Shoes when 
they show their union card.

Columbia Sportswear

We recently partnered with the Columbia 
Sportswear Employee Store to give Local 
1059 members access during certain time 
periods throughout the year. Please note 
this is not a standing discount. Rather, the 
Columbia store will alert us to a 2-week 
time frame where Local 1059 members are 
allowed to use the store to take advantage 
of the significant discounts it offers. We 
will send out an email blast with a specific 
invitation when we receive notice about an 
upcoming access period. As such, please 
keep an eye on your email (and be sure to 
update your email address with us).

Rocky’s Harley-Davidson 
900 Wilton Grove Rd, London, ON | rockys-harley.com

$500 off any new untitled motorcycle with 
your union card. 

Bell Mobility

30% off phone plans, plus discounts on 
select mobile phones for you and up to 
5 family members! To enrol, please call 
1-866-244-9108. 

Flying Squirrel London

20% off walk-in admissions. Show your 
union card and provide the code L1059.

Great Wolf Lodge
3950 Victoria Ave., Niagara Falls | greatwolf.com

NEW DISCOUNT: Up to 25% off a 
booking using the promo code posted 
on the Local 1059 app and sent via email. 
Book online or by calling
1-800-905-9653.

NEW MEMBER 
DISCOUNTS
We’re always working hard to bring our 
membership new discounts on products, 
services, and attractions within our 
communities. Please see below for the newest 
discounts available to you and make sure you 
check out the Member Discounts tab on the 
Local 1059 member app regularly. We also 
share new discounts via social media, our 
website, and email notices. 

Carey’s Bar & Grill is now providing 
10% off regularly priced food items 
to Local 1059 members — just show 
your union card to qualify for this 
discount! Check them out at 1569 
Oxford St. E in London. 

corporate.goodlifefitness.com
adrenalinemma.ca
lightningbasketball.ca
http://rockys-harley.com
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True North Barber
1599 Adelaide St. N, London, ON | truenorthbarber.com

15% off services with proof of membership 
ID, and 30% off for immediate members only 
on their birthdays, with photo ID.

Hanford’s Tire and Service
330 Ridout St N., London and 444 Wharncliffe Rd. S  
hanfordtires.com 

Discounts on tires and services with your 
union card.

Unity Uniform and Safety 
unityuniformandsafety.com

Significantly discounted rates on high-vis, 
plus discounts on almost all other products. 

Dale Wurfel Chrysler Dodge Jeep
28478 Centre Rd, Strathroy, ON | dalewurfelchryslerdodgejeep.com

Affiliate Pricing for members. 

Courtesy Ford Lincoln
684 Wharncliffe Rd S, London, ON N6J 2N7
courtesyfordlincoln.com

Exclusive Pricing for members. 

The Factory
100 Kellogg Ln, London, ON N5W 0B4 | thefactorylondon.ca

15% off attractions for you and 4 guests. 
Just show your union card! 

Southwest Marine
70672 Bluewater Hwy N, Grand Bend and 94 London Rd, Hensall 
southwestmap.com

Text #LIUNA to (519) 238-2887 to activate 
your member-exclusive discount.

Dos Tacos
611 Richmond St, London, ON N6A 3G3 | dostacos.ca 

NEW DISCOUNT: Local 1059 members 
now receive 10% off at Dos Tacos when 
you show your union card.

FireRock Golf Club
10345 Oxbow Dr, Komoka, ON | firerockgolf.com

18 holes with cart and driving range for 
the price of nine holes during twilight 
times (after 2pm, seven days a week). All 
you need to do is show your membership 
card prior to paying! Please note that this 
discount is applicable to members only. 

Wet ‘N’ Wild
7855 Finch Ave W, Brampton
wetnwildtoronto.com/AffiliateStore 

Discounted rates on all tickets using code 
TENFIFTYNINE.

DoubleTree by Hilton
300 King St, London https://tinyurl.com/4r4xv6mm 
(London location only)

Local 1059 members receive an 
automatic discount on rooms when 
booking via the provided link.

Work Authority

15% off regularly priced merchandise. 
Just show your union card to receive the 
discount. Available at all locations.

FitWell Clothing
1295 Highbury Ave. N. | facebook.com/fitwellclothing

NEW DISCOUNT: 10% off dry cleaning 
and alterations when members show 
their union card.

Local 1059 members also receive a 20% discount (30% if it’s your birthday) at First 
Class Mobile Kutz. If you haven’t had time to book a haircut, Sebastian will bring his 
chair to you in his one-of-a-kind mobile barbershop, wherever you are. 

To book an appointment, call or text 226-236-9541 and remember to show your 
union card to unlock the discount.

http://truenorthbarber.com
https://hanfordtires.com/
http://unityuniformandsafety.com
http://dalewurfelchryslerdodgejeep.com
http://courtesyfordlincoln.com
http://thefactorylondon.ca
http://southwestmap.com
https://hanfordtires.com/
http://firerockgolf.com
https://www.wetnwildtoronto.com/AffiliateStore
https://tinyurl.com/4r4xv6mm


DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS?
Having email addresses allows us to quickly and inexpensively 
relay important information to members, and for construction 
members to respond to employers needing construction 
workers immediately. Contact us today to add your email 
address to our database.
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In Memoriam
In memory of our Local 1059 brothers and sisters.

Carlos Paiva, Sept. 13, 2023
Member from 1975 - 2000

Kees Beardsley, Aug. 17, 2023
Member from 2010 - 2023

Joe Costa, Sept. 17, 2023
Member from 1994 - 2016

Tony Buggy, Sept. 25, 2023
Member from 1987 - 2023

Doug Inger, Oct. 1, 2023
Member from 2021-2023

Denny Couto, Oct. 2, 2023
Member from 2001-2023

LOCAL 
1059 
ACES CHARITY GOLF 

TOURNAMENT




